
 

 

 
IENOVA INFORMS ON SEMPRA’S ENERGY NON-BINDING PROPOSAL  

 
 

Mexico City, December 2, 2020 – Infraestructura Energética Nova, S.A.B de C.V. 

(“IEnova”) hereby informs the market that on December 1st, 2020 IEnova’s Board of 

Directors received a non-binding proposal from Sempra Energy to conduct a tender offer 

for the totality of common shares of IEnova held by private investors, which represent 

29.83% of the total amount of IEnova’s common shares. The proposed tender offer is 

subject to corporate and governmental approvals required by applicable laws. IEnova’s 

Board of Directors, with the opinion of its Corporate Practices Committee, will conduct an 

evaluation of the proposed tender offer in the terms and timeframe required by the Mexican 

Securities Law. 

 


